
 
 

 
 
         

                                       
 

 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pictures, pictures, pictures! 
 IMPORTANT DATES: 

 
March 2nd- Spelling Bee 
Preliminaries 

 
March 9th- Spelling Bee 
Finals 
 
March 17th- St.Patrick’s 
Day 

 
 

 
 

Dear Parents,  
February has been a 
very special month 
filled 
with much love and 
special wishes. We had 
a great time 
celebrating 
Valentine's Day at 
school! 
 
In Language Art, the 
students have been 
learning the Verb Be in 
the past. They have 
also been busy reading 
the novel ‘The 
Adventures of Tom 

Sawyer’ and preparing 
for the Spelling Bee.  
 
In Math, the students 
have been learning to 
manage data and sort 
information.  
 
In Science, the 
students have been 
learning about animals 
and animal growth. 
This month we have 
been focusing on one 
animal group- The 
Amphibians. They 
learned that 
amphibians have 
several unique traits  

that differentiate them 
from other animals.  
 
In Social Studies, the 
students have been 
learning about 
Valentine’s Day and 
the Carnival. The 
students also made 
colorful masks in art 
and woven hearts this 
month.  
 
 
Happy Learning!  

Miss. Sandra 
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In Social Studies,  
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In Science,  
______________________ 
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